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Comments: None of the proposed new ranges are on the west side of South Park. There needs to be a range on

the west side, possibly toward Hoosier Pass from Fairplay or south of Fairplay on Highway 285. The further

people have to drive the greater their temtation will be to use closed areas instead. 


